
 

 

TOWN OF ANDOVER 

ANDOVER PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

ACTION NOTICE 

 

Please be advised that the Andover Planning & Zoning Commission took the following action at their  

Regular Meeting held August 15, 2022: 

1) Planning & Zoning Commission shall recommend that the Board of Selectman vote to opt out of 

the section of Public Act 21-29 of the Connecticut General Assembly which sets forth 

requirements pertaining to municipal requirements with respect to accessory apartments; and 

2) Approved modifications to the Subdivision/Special Permit of George Corriea & Erik/Melissa 

Loteczka at 26 Old Farms Road so as to allow access to both lots of the subdivision off Pine Ridge 

Drive, with conditions. 

Please direct any inquiries to the Zoning Agent at the Town Hall, 17 School Road or 

zoning@andoverct.org. 

Jim Hallisey         Published 8.19.22 

Zoning Agent  

 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

NOTE TO THE RIVEREAST 

Please publish once as a legal notice in the publication slated for August 19, 2022 

 

Direct any questions to Jim Hallisey at 860.742.4036 or zoning@andoverct.org 

 

Thank you.  

mailto:zoning@andoverct.org

